
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Construction Advisory 
 

October 18, 2019 
 

Earthworks near Lakeview 
 

Activity and Location: KGL Constructors will return to the new roundabout on 37 Street south of 

Glenmore Trail this fall to carry out additional earthworks. This is directly adjacent to the community of 

Lakeview. The activity will prepare the area for work planned in the summer of 2020 to complete the road 

connections and finalize the site.   

  

Site impacts and mitigation measures are expected include: 

• Earthworks equipment working in and around the area (including the east side of the 

roundabout) 

• An increase in noise and vibration during working hours 

• Site lighting will be oriented away from residences whenever possible 

• Dust will be monitored and mitigation measures applied to help reduce impacts 

• Construction vehicles will be entering and exiting nearby roadways to access the site 

• Traffic advisories will be posted on the project website to provide notice of any traffic or 

pedestrian impacts 

 
Start Date: October 19, 2019 
 
Completion Date: Late November 2019 
 
Work Hours: 

• Monday to Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

• Sundays and holidays from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 
Other Information: The amount of activity in the upcoming period will depend on weather conditions 

 
 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL would like to 
thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
403-212-0565 
info@SWCRRproject.com 
www.SWCRRproject.com 
  



 


